
Sanskriti KMV School 

School Update 8th May 2023, Monday 
Grade-I to XII 

 

       “A true artist is not who is inspired, but one who inspires others” 

 Dear Parents 

 
School has always initiated to provide a platform for the students to 
showcase their creativity and talent in a fun, interactive learning  
experience. We're elated to announce that SANSKRITIANS have an 
opportunity to participate in the prestigious Summer Book Writing Festival, 
organized by BriBooks and Education World, in partnership with Disney 
International HD and NDTV. During this festival, children will have the 
incredible opportunity to learn book writing skills from globally 
renowned educators, authors, and storytellers and will have the chance 
to write, publish, and sell their own books and even win fantastic awards.  

 Participation in the event is completely FREE for all students! 

  To register your child visit :  https://www.camp.bribooks.com/india/student 

before 9 pm , May 15th  2023.  

 After registration, you will receive all the necessary details and instructions  

on participation, including how to write a book.  

 Act now for transformative book writing, publishing and entrepreneurial 

experience for your ward. 

      

     PRINCIPAL  

https://www.camp.bribooks.com/india/student

